4/12/2018 Town of Natick Mail - Re: Athletic Hall of Fame - Liquor Approval by Selectman

L ]
G M I I Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
by Loogle

Re: Athletic Hall of Fame - Liquor Approval by Selectman

1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Wed, Mar 28, 2018 at 5:22 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

Upon review we would recommend approval and as in past years request
that one police detail officer be requested as part of the permitting
process. We would also request that all servers of alcoholic

beverages be given a copy of the Town's policy regarding this service
and be in compliance during the event.

Respectfully,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Mon, Mar 26, 2018 at 1:01 PM, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
>

> Donna Donovan

> Senior Executive Assistant

> Town of Natick

> 508-647-6410

> e Forwarded message ----------

> From: Gentili, Kristin <kgentili@natickps.org>

> Date: Mon, Mar 26, 2018 at 12:54 PM

> Subject: Athletic Hall of Fame - Liquor Approval by Selectman
> To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

>

>

> Hi Donna,

>

> | am reaching out for our annual Athletic Hall of Fame one day liquor and

> malt license for this year. The Hall of Fame is on May 19th at the Community
> Center. | attached the updated letter. Alcohol will be served from 5pm-9pm.
>

> Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me!

>

>

> Kristin Gentili RD, LDN

> Foodservice Director

> 508-647-6611
>

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=8e8d5e902a&jsver=jlbldzePOwE.en.&view=pt&qg=gentili&gs=true&search=query&th=1626e7d5bd670082&sim|=1626e7d5b



